
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   Mary Rogren, Assistant General Manager 
   
Agenda: June 13, 2017 
 
Report 
 Date: June 9, 2017 
 
Subject: Assistant General Manager’s Report    
________________________________________________________________________ 
Recommendation:  
No Board action required.   
 
Recruitment – Superintendent of Operations 
 
Joe Guistino, Superintendent of Operations, has announced his intention to retire on 
September 30, 2017. 
 
The District has engaged Koff and Associates to immediately initiate recruitment efforts 
on behalf of the District for a new Superintendent of Operations.   We are hopeful that 
we can hire Joe’s replacement prior to his departure.              


